
 

  

 

 Please pray for the last week of Bible clubs, pray that the students would 

understand the good news of Salvation and receive the gift of Salvation if 

they have not yet done so. 

 

 Together this school year we have been studying 

how God guides us and that we need to follow Him 

as we navigate through life.  It is our prayer that 

our students will take what they have learned and 

live a life that is pleasing to the Lord.  We do 

rejoice that dozens of children across our classes 

indicated that they accepted Jesus as their 

Saviour after hearing the Easter story.  

 

 We have plans for three weeks of Vacation Bible 

School this summer. Our Vacation Bible School 

schedule is Woodhull – July 7 – 11, Coopers Plains 

– July 15 -19, North Baptist Church – July 22-26. The 

theme is To Mars and Beyond and the theme verse 

is “Glory to God who is able to do far beyond all that 

we could ask or imagine by His power at work within 

us!” Ephesians 3:20 

 

 May 3 – We are hosting a Day of Prayer for our Central NY missionaries.   

 

 

  Dates for Bible Club Camp are August 4 - 15. Brochures have arrived and 

are being distributed in our weekly classes. Please pray that God will clear 

the way for many children to attend! Registration information is available 

on our website.  http://www.corningareabibleclub.org/camp/ 

 

 Please join us!  – Our annual Corning Area Bible Club Spring Celebration 

Dinner/Program – May 16 – 6 pm at North Baptist Church in Corning, NY.   

 

 Please make this a priority prayer item. We ask for continued prayers that 

God will send some new and younger full-time missionaries to join our 

local team 

Gifts can be mailed to BCM International, Inc. 201 Granite Run Drive, Suite 260 Lancaster, PA, 17601 
(Please include a note that designates your gift to Corning Area Bible Club – General Fund, Camp, or one of the missionaries) 

Online donations can be given via this link: 
https://bcm21697.thankyou4caring.org/corning-area-bible-club 

Thank you and God Bless You! 


